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 We rolled out our latest exhibit, Wheels on Fire, with an opening event on 

Sunday, January 29.  Those in attendance were entertained with racing stories 

from Mr. Joe Evans and Mr. Tommy Coleman.  Mr. Evans has been racing 

since the 1960ôs.  His #550 Chevy, which was built in the 1960ôs, was on dis-

play on the museum lawn during the opening, as well as two other vintage 

cars.  Mr. Tommy Coleman has been building racing motors for over 40 years.  

He has built engines for his son-in-law, Larry Timms, and grandson, Dale 

Timms.  Dale Timms won the 2016 Southeastern Crate Association (SECA) 

Championship in the late model division.  Some of the best pieces of Tommy 

Colemanôs racing memorabilia are on display in the exhibit.   

 The exhibit includes a hands-on table of racing motor pieces.  Thanks to J. 

Ed Horton, there are many pieces that show what can happen to an engine 

when a race does not go well.  Children can climb among a collection of dif-

ferent tires, on loan from Belton Tire Company,  and build a Lego race car to 

race through the exhibit.   

 Thanks to our sponsors, Belton Motors, Baron Tire Co., Anderson County 

ATAX, and City of Belton HTAX, the exhibit is free to the public. 

 Wheels on Fire will be on display through April 8.  Be sure to stop by and 

check it out before it speeds away!  
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Moment in Belton History  

On April 10, 1793, John Belton 

OôNeall was born in Bush River, 

South Carolina. OôNeall was   

admitted to the SC bar in 1814 

and went on to serve in the state 

legislature.  He was nominated 

an Associate Judge in 1828.  He 

eventually became Chief Justice 

of South Carolina.  In his youth 

he converted from his Quaker 

upbringing to the Baptist denomi-

nation.  He was president of the 

Southern Baptist Convention 

from 1858-1863.  During that 

time, he also served as the Presi-

dent of the G and C Railway, 

overseeing its construction into 

Belton and on to Greenville.  He 

died September 27, 1863. 



Our Conductor Has a Name 

We are pleased to introduce Captain OôNeall, our animatronic train conductor.  A naming contest 

was held this fall.  The winning entry, submitted by Janet Williamson, was drawn during the   

Christmas festivities on December 3.  Judge John Belton OôNeall was the first president of the G & 

C Railroad and loaned his 

middle name to our fair city. 

Come visit him today to hear 

stories about Beltonôs rich 

railroad history. 

Jason Dickerson, drawing the 

winning entry, with BAMA       

Executive Director,  Abigail    

Burden.   

Norma-Hughes Smith was on 

hand to capture the historic    

moment. 

Next Exhibit - Jazz: More Than Just the Music  

We are requesting artifacts for our next ex-

hibit, Jazz: More Than Just the Music.  We 

are looking for items related to jazz music, 

culture and     history, such as clothing from 

the 1920ôs Age of Jazz, records, posters, or 

other jazz memorabilia. 

Artifacts should be brought to the museum 

between April  12-21, during museum hours-

Wednesday-Friday 9-2, Saturday 9-1.  Items 

will be on display though July 1. 

Please join us for the opening on April 30, 2017 from 3-5 pm. 

Online Auction Fundraiser  

Thank you to everyone who donated items for our auction fundraiser.  Our items will 

be included in a multi-family online auction run by Jimmy Johnson of Auction        

Services Ltd.  His website is www.auctionexpert.com.  Be on the look out for more   

information once the auction dates are scheduled! 



Historic Heart with a New Beat 

The Belton Alliance has 

a new brand for Belton.  

The plan includes the 

new logo seen here and 

the slogan above.  The 

museum proudly dis-

plays a sign with the 

variation, ñB Inquisitive.ò 

This new brand includes 

goals to help grow      

Belton, while preserving 

our past.  For more in-

formation about the Belton Allianceôs vision or to be-

come involved, visit www.beltonalliance.com 

New Website and Logo  

The Belton Area Museum Association has a new website!  Visit us at www.beltonmuseum.com.  

You can find information about upcoming events, historic photographs as well as recent ones and 

ways to become involved at the museum.  We will also start uploading these newsletters.  Our goal 

is to cut back on mailing paper copies of the newsletter.  If you provide us with an email address, 

you will receive an email when each newsletter is 

online.  This will help us to cut our printing and mailing 

costs considerably. 

Many thanks to Martin Advertising for creating the web-

site for us!  They also created a new logo for BAMA.  It 

is already used on the website and will be incorporated 

into our letterhead, business cards and all other materi-

als created by BAMA. 

Grand Re -Opening of the  

Ruth Drake Museum  
Please join us on Saturday, April 8 for the 

grand re-opening of the Ruth Drake Museum.  

BAMA received a grant from the South   

Carolina Natural History Corridor and used 

matching funds from Timken Foundation,  Bi-

Lo Holdings, and WebbCraft Family Founda-

tion to create some new interactive display 

space in the Ruth Drake Museum.  The grant 

helped pay for the animatronic train conduc-

tor, new display cases, the website, and up-

graded lighting.   

During the Chili Cook Off on April 8, the mu-

seum will be open for visitors to come see the 

new displays and listen to Captain OôNeall tell 

his stories. 

Park Sterling to Host Financial Skills Workshop  

Park Sterling Bank in Belton Will be holding a free workshop on April 1, from 10 AMðnoon, at the Belton Depot for teen-

agers to learn very important financial skills.  This is an outreach program from their bank to help teens learn the basics 

of financial planning, budgeting and credit development.  Park Sterling will not attempt to sell any products or services or 

open any accounts at this workshop.  The teens and/or their family do not have to have an account with Park Sterling to 

attend and they will be entered to win a gift card for their attendance.  For more information about or to register to attend 

the workshop, contact  Matt Mundy, Branch Manager,  864-338-2265. 



Genealogy Room Preservation Project  

 The museum has recently been given several containers of documents, genealogical material, 
photographs, and letters from both the Smyth/Blake family and the Brown/Latimer family.  As these 
documents hold great historical information about life in the early 20th century, it is the museumôs 

goal to preserve them for the future.  Each item is going to be digitized, 
with the goal of making them accessible for online researchers, as well 
as preserved in their original form in our genealogy room. 

 To help with this large undertaking, the museum has hired Erika Alli-
son.  Ms. Allison has a Master of Arts degree in Historical Administra-
tion as well as a BA in Museum Studies & History.  She has extensive 
experience working with museums to preserve and display collections.   

 Erika is no stranger to our museum, either.  She participated in Heri-
tage Days in 2016, as a Revolutionary War Heroine.  She has already 
started digitizing and cataloging letters from the Smyth/Blake collec-
tion. 

 We have begun to solicit funds to both pay Erika and to cover the 
costs of archival  preservation materials to conserve these materials 
for the future.  If you would like to contribute to this project in addition 
to your annual membership, please note on your payment that the do-

nation is for the Genealogy Room Preservation Project. 

Rhythm On The Rails  

The museum is hosting a series of free outdoor concerts in April and 

May.  The concerts will start at 6:30 pm on the lawn of the depot, with 

the exception of the concert of the BHP Jazz Band.   

Friday, April 28, Oshea Robinson will perform.  He is a B-HP graduate 

and will be releasing a new hip-hop CD on April 21. 

On Sunday, May 7, the BHP Jazz Band will perform at 3 pm. 

On Saturday May 13 The Combo Kings will perform Top 40 faves,   

covers and classic Rock.   

On May 27, Loretta Holloway, South Carolinaôs First Lady of Song, will 

be singing some of the best of jazz greats.   

There will be food trucks at each event as well.  Bring your lawn chair 

and enjoy a night of great music. 



Photos from the Opening of 

Wheels on Fire, January 29  
 

Peter Kesting, of Belton Motors, looks on as his son and 

James Bright build race cars out of Legos. 

 

 

 

Race Car driver 

Joe Evans looks 

at engine parts 

with his wife 

and daughter.   

 

 

A family poses 

with vintage 

cars on the lawn 

of the  depot. 


